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The FDIC needs your feedback to inform an update of FDIC’s 2024 Economic Inclusion Strategic Plan. We would like your input on the following: 
1. Your opinion on the existing strategic goals and strategies, particularly pertaining to the FDIC’s impact on unbanked and underbanked communities.
2. Your views as the most pressing challenges for the FDIC around the expansion of economic opportunity. 
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]What are key opportunities that the FDIC has to expand economic opportunity, with a focus on opportunities to connect those who are unbanked and underbanked to financial service providers.
4. Are there relevant economic inclusion initiatives carried out by other federal agencies, community-based organizations, and others. 




